
From: Danielle Lachance 

Date: August 26, 2019 at 11:33:05 AM EDT 

Subject: Victoria school site 

Good Morning Margaret, 

 I am emailing you today to inform you that we do not support the proposal from the developer Briday 

has planned for the former Victoria School site at 12433 Dillon Dr. 

 I believe the neighbourhood needs to be heard before decisions are made. We want the area to remain 

a R1 residential zone. 

 Thanks  

Tom & Danielle Lachance 

 


